
Edinburgh Way 

NEWSLETTER
July - August

Ducks
The Ducks children have recently 
explored the story book “We’re Going 
on a Bear Hunt.” We went on a bear 
hunt around the nursery and created 
our own family photographs. 

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Farmers
The Farmers children expressed a 
desire to learn about the elements. We 
sent home learning bags for collecting 
objects to represent hot, cold, dry and 
wet. We then carried out experiences 
such as making moon sand, volcanos 
and introduced the concepts of weight 
in water. 

The Farmers
The Farmers have been 
exploring music from the 
wider community and would 
like to thank Macie’s grandad 
for sharing his African drums 
with the children. The drums 
were donated by an African 
school and the children loved 
looking at these and singing 
the same music as the African 
children sing at the Farmers 
circle time. 

The Little Lambs
(Image little lambs Chinese New Year)

The Ducklings

The Farmers
(Image farmer egg Olympics)

Dates for 
your Diary 
Term end date: 
Friday 19th July 2019
Attachment class for 
September: 
Tuesday 27th August 
2019

Six-week 
sprint 
update 
Our six-week sprint 
July/Aug will be 
focused on internet 
safety. If you have 
anything speci�c you 
want the nursery to 
support, you with 
please let us know. 

PARENT FEEDBACK 
Thank you to all parents for recently completing parent 

questionnaires. Suggestions we are currently working on include: 
Planning more experiments in the Farmers Room and introducing 

more sports related play in the Little Lambs. 



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996
Party time! 

Exciting News!
The Fisherfield Family is growing! 

We will be opening a new setting based at 
Derby St Children’s Centre, Heywood, OL10 4QJ. 

The setting is currently undergoing extensive renovations. 
Open days will be announced in due course.

Carnival 
The team attended the Norden Carnival in Rochdale. 

The theme was Superheroes and Villains. The 
Fisherfield float won Best Dressed Float!

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk where 
you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Social Saturday 
Thank you to all parents who joined us on Social 
Saturday. Jo Potts from True Serenity attended and 
carried out a mindfulness session with the baby room. 
Following the enormous success of the event, we will 
now introduce this into the weekly routine. The Farmers 
have also begun to introduce ‘mindful Max’ sessions to 
their daily routine; this supports the children in learning 
about being present. We will be holding a parent 
mindfulness class on Friday 5th July at 2.30pm. 


